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Dated: October 11, 2016 

         2016 CALIFORNIA MODEL CODES ADOPTED AND IN                

        EFFECT ON JANUARY 1, 2017 FOR THE CITY OF PERRIS 

On July 1, 2016 The State of California Adopted the 2016 California 
Building, Residential, Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing, Fire, Energy, 
Green, Administrative and Referenced Standard Codes.  These codes 
become effective in the City of Perris on January 1, 2017. 

What this means to you. 

All Plans submitted for Plan Review on or after January 1, 2017 will 
have to comply with the 2016 versions of the California Building, 
Residential, Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing, Fire, Energy, Green, 
Administrative and Referenced Standard Codes and with the City of 
Perris adoptive Code Ordinance.  

Any Plan reviews that have been submitted prior to January 1, 2017 can 
still comply with the 2013 Versions of the California Codes only if the 
180 day plan review time frame has not expired. All Tract 
developments who have NOT paid for and taken out a permit Prior to 
the January 1, 2017 deadline, for all their remaining house plans must 
re-submit their plans for a new Plan review that will have to comply 
with the 2016 California Adopted Codes and new Plan Review Fees will 
have to be paid. 
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